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Voter turnout with significantly suffer by making in person voting the only way to vote. 

It's just not feasible for most people to stand in voter lines for hours during working 

hours on a Tuesday. When I lived in Michigan my friends stood in line for 8 hours to 

vote and I was not able to get the time off from my essential job in the hospital. It 

would be a step in the wiring direction for Oregon. We should be the example of the 

gold standard for elections in this country. 


